
 

 

 

 

ANTIRACISM RESEARCH SERIES 

Dornsife students are invited to help plan a new research 

series focused on antiracism. 

 

All Dornsife students are welcome to attend this first meeting to help determine topics 

for a new research series focused on antiracism. We are hoping to engage as many 

perspectives as possible from all educational levels of the School of Public Health, so 

please get involved! 

 

Professor Scarlett Bellamy, Associate Dean of Diversity and Inclusion, and Professor 

Stephen Lankenau, Associate Dean of Research, will kick off this first meeting. 

 

This series is sponsored by the Dornsife School of Public Health Research Office. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Drexel Dornsife School of Public Health, 

Nesbitt Hall, 3215 Market St., Philadelphia, PA, 19104 

Friday, February 18, 2022 
1:00 – 2:00 p.m. 

Online via Zoom 
 

 
Email Storey Clayton 

(swc54@drexel.edu) for link 
 
 
 
 
 
 


